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Our Ref JDH 
 
17 November 2023 

 
Dear Parent / Guardian  

 
Holiday Club – Christmas 2023 – New Year 2024  

 
Come and join Hill House Holiday Club over the Christmas Holidays. A fun and friendly 
atmosphere where your child can master a new skill, explore the beautiful, secure 
grounds and make full use of our amazing facilities. The themes over the holidays will be 
as follows:  

Week 1 - Monday 18 December to Friday 22 December 2023     
Christmas Themed Festive Activities / Sports / Music /Drama / Crafts / Dance / ICT 
 
Week 2 – Tuesday 2 January to Friday 5 January 2024                
Activities / Sports/ Music/ Drama/ Crafts / Dance / ICT
  
 
To book your places please use the link to the Magicbooking System.  
Here you can book your places and make payment by card or childcare vouchers 
immediately. The booking system opens today and closes on Wednesday 13 December 
2023.  
 
Unfortunately, we are unable to accommodate children who have not booked by the 
closing date of Wednesday 13 December 2023.        
 

Magicbooking 
 

Additional Information 
 
 

Time of day Cost 
8.00am - 5.00pm (includes breakfast) £39 

 

https://hillhouseschool.magicbooking.co.uk/
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 All bookings are non-refundable and non-transferable. When booking, please note 
the slight price increase above.  

 

 The earliest available drop off is 8.00am and children MUST be collected by 
5.00pm at the latest. Failure to collect children on time may result in an additional 
late payment charge.  

 
 

 Any late pickup charges will be applied by the holiday club staff on the day and 
this charge will be £6.50. 

 
 

 Please send your child with a packed lunch (nothing containing nuts) and drinks.  
 
 

 Please ensure children have appropriate footwear and clothing as time is often 
spent outdoors. 

 
 

 If your child wishes to bring phones/iPads etc to holiday club, please be aware 
that these can only be used between 8.00am - 9.00am and 4.00pm – 5.00pm.     
During the remainder of the day staff will collect and store devices.  Please note, 
these are left at your own risk. 

 
 
If you have any queries, please contact Hill House School on 01302 776300. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Mr Jonathan Hall  
Head of Junior School  


